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To the Health Committee,
I request that you consider the evidence presented against the First and Second Abortion
 Bills which has been presented by Mr Pyne. Such a Bill being passed would significantly
 impact the State and its people in a negative way. Please consider the evidence submitted
 against the Bill, and the absolute inhumanity of such an evil practice. The fact that Mr
 Pyne was unable to answer a number of basic questions in regards to the report
 submitted in relation to the First Bill is an embarrassment, and shows that he in fact cares
 little about the facts relating to abortion and that its submission is an emotive, foolish and
 unconsidered response. I do not understand what is driving him to push for this bill, and I
 find it disappointing that he would think this was in fact in the best interests of
 Queenslanders. I say this as a 23 year old male, who would largely be expected by society
 to be pro-abortion. However I am not, and believe it is vital to take a stand on matters
 such as this. Please consider the evidence presented against the Bill, allow it to soften
 your hearts. There are people's lives at stake- people who don't have a voice to be heard.
 This is much more than mere legislation, it is quite literally a matter of life and death.

Yours sincerely,

Josh Mangleson
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